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All students, see your homeroom teachers for patch &
pin point sheets. Correct and return to the office if
needed. Due ASAP!

If you still have a library book out, please return it ASAP to the
library.  See Mrs. Norton for a treat once you have returned

your book.

Students, the last day of afterschool study lab in the library  is
Monday June 5th! 



2023 - 2023 Sports information2023 - 2023 Sports information2023 - 2023 Sports information

8th Graders interested in joining Cross Country this
fall, please use this link to sign up! or email Coach
Farley at: petoskeyxccoach@gmail.com

8th Grade Boys interested in playing PHS Tennis this
fall, please attend an informational meeting in Mr.
Boyer's Class Room on Tuesday, June 6th. Bring your
lunch! 

 6th & 7th Grade girls Interested in Trying Out For Volleyball in the Fall:
There will be an informational meeting on Friday, 6/2 in Room 128
during homeroom for next year’s 7th & 8th grade volleyball teams.
Check in with your homeroom teacher prior to attending this meeting.  

Tryouts are on Monday 8/28, Tuesday 8/29 and Wednesday, 8/30 from
4:00-6:00pm at the PMS gym. All players must have a physical ON FILE
IN THE OFFICE BEFORE the season starts. 

Please see Ms. Bell, Mrs. Cruse, or Ms. Tompkins with questions. 

The PHS Athletic Department will be hosting a Physical Clinic on
Wednesday, June 7 from 6-8 pm in the Main Gym.  Cost will be
$10.  An adult needs to be present to fill out and sign a physical
card form.  Contact the Athletic Department at 348-2220 with any
questions.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2Zv1FIrBSKEFjwWnxn3aEVkSyVXHpf-hQcIx2mZDTm_iEFw/viewform


Club
Hub

Kindness Crew- we will be meeting TODAY, June 1st, after school
from 3:15- 4:15 in Mrs. Wagner's classroom. Come prepared to be
outside for weeding and planting! This will be our final meeting of
the school year. 



(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies & Hints for

Fishing). Last call for Physh Club Members who need a
fishing rod. Stop by Mr. Swidorski’s room #125 after

school to pick out a free used fishing pole. After TODAY
any student at PMS is welcome to stop in until they are

gone.

Attention current 6th and 7th grade girls --  If you're interested in
participating in volleyball 🏐 or basketball 🏀 in the future, please
consider joining us for our youth camps this summer.  They will be
from Monday, June 26th through Thursday, June 29th at the high
school.  Basketball camp is from 9:00-11:00 and volleyball camp is
from 12:00-2:00. See Coach Shaw, Coach Carlson, or Coach
Tompkins with any questions.  They will have a flyer for you or you
can grab one in the office.

G3: "Thank you" meeting tomorrow night! 



Applicants for 2023-2024, check your email,
applications were sent on Monday! 


